MOTION ON NOTICE
Council | Tuesday, 05 December 2017

Full-Time Street Lighting in Oadby

This Council welcomes the restoration of full-time street lighting in Oadby.

This Council supports the unanimous resolution of the Oadby Residents’ Forum at its
meeting on 15 November 2017 that street lighting should continue to be full-time after
the January 2018 deadline set by Leicestershire County Council (as Highways Authority)
for the reason that people felt a lot safer with the street lights remaining on.

This Council resolves that the Interim Chief Executive forward this resolution to the
Highway Authority for their consideration.

N ~7

Councillor Jeffrey Kaufman Councillor Dean A Gamble
(Proposer) (Seconder)

The above motion was duly received by the Interim Chief Executive on 27 November
2017 in accordance with Rule 12 of Part 4 of the Constitution of the Council.



